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External Email

Hi Mike,
 
Yes we are complete.
 
 
v/r,
 
Rick Gehrke
City of Pacific  _  Public Works Director
Interium Director of Community Development

100 3rd Avenue SE
Pacific, WA  98047
253-929-1113  |  253-508-4731

 

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 10:29 AM
To: Jim Morgan <jmorgan@ci.pacific.wa.us>
Subject: Project Completion - Stewart Road - USDOT 396597R - Docket TR-220088
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Pacific. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Good morning Jim,
 
We received an updated crossing inventory for Stewart Road from Union Pacific showing changes to
the crossing consistent with this project. Is this project substantially complete?
 
The order requires the city to notify UTC within 60 days of completion. We want to keep the record
current.
 
Thanks,
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Mike
 
 
Mike Turcott
(he/him)
Transportation Planning Specialist - Rail Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1119
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
 

This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and is not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change
or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.
 
 
 
 
The information contained in this electronic communication is personal, privileged and/or
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it
has been addressed. If you read this communication and are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, other
than delivery to the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail. Thank you.
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